
From: Brittany Lauton  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 11:03 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Urban Boundary Expansion 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Hello, 
 
I’m writing to weigh in on urban boundary expansion. I am firmly against boundary expansion. 
Expansion benefits the wealthy—those who already have homes, those with high incomes, and of 
course developers. Instead, I urge the city to focus on density— we have so much space already in our 
city along transit lines, close to resources, and already serviced by major utilities. Let’s build our city up 
by building it UP, not out.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Brittany 
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